For Immediate Release
March 23, 2018

IURC Nominating Committee Accepting Applications for Commission

INDIANAPOLIS – The Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission nominating committee is soliciting applications from persons interested in filling one upcoming vacancy on the Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission (IURC) created by the expiration of Angela Weber’s term.

Applications will be accepted today through Monday, April 9, 2018, and must be received in the Governor’s Office by close of business that day. After the close of the application period, the nominating committee will conduct a public meeting to interview applicants and will present Gov. Holcomb with a list of the three most highly qualified candidates, from which he will fill the vacancy.

The seven members of the nominating committee are: committee chair Allen Paul, Bill Davis, Jeb Bardon, Greg Server and Jonathan Little. Two new gubernatorial appointees to the nominating committee are: Michael Micka of Valparaiso, vice president of development for Holladay Properties and Paul Okeson of Indianapolis, vice president for Garmong Construction Services.

Applications for the position may be obtained by emailing MNossett@gov.IN.gov, by calling 317-232-4567, by hard copy in Statehouse Room 206, or from www.in.gov/gov/2682.htm. 

Completed applications must be returned to:  Allen Paul, Chair, IURC Nominating Committee, c/o Michael Nossett, Office of the Governor, Statehouse, Room 206, Indianapolis, IN 46204.
 
To be considered timely, applications must be received in the Governor's Office and not simply postmarked by close of business on Monday, April 9, 2018.
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